Lenore Providence

Subject: FW: [External] BO14/21 - Written Comment - Contravenes Vaughan By-law 70-84 indigenous
heritage site

From: Katrina Guy <Katrina.Guy@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 11:59 AM

To: Christine Vigneault <Christine.Vigneault@vaughan.ca>; Letizia D'Addario <Letizia.D'Addario@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Michael Torres <Michael.Torres@vaughan.ca>; Lenore Providence <Lenore.Providence@vaughan.ca>; Nick Borcescu
<Nick.Borcescu@vaughan.ca>; Shahrzad Davoudi-Strike <Shahrzad.Davoudi-Strike@vaughan.ca>

Subject: RE: [External] B014/21 - Written Comment - Contravenes Vaughan By-law 70-84 indigenous heritage site

Good morning,

Following the second review of the Minor Variance application, the City of Vaughan’s GIS Archaeological mapping, the
York Region Master Plan map for Ossuary Potential and the confirmation of remaining archaeological potential (located
largely in the area identified as the future “Lot B”) Cultural Heritage staff is revising it’s earlier recommendation to apply
the Standard Archaeological Clause as the sole cultural heritage condition.

Please be advised that the application require an archaeological assessment of the existing subject property to confirm
whether archaeological remains are present before the finalization of the severance application. The property will need
to be confirmed to be free of archaeological concerns, along with a letter of review and acceptance from the Ministry.
Both the report and the letter shall be forwarded to Cultural Heritage staff.

Thank you,
Katrina Guy

Katrina Guy, B. A. (She/Her)
Cultural Heritage Coordinator
905-832-8585 ext. 8115 | katrina.guy@vaughan.ca
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*Please note, | will be working from home for the time being due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. | have access to
voicemail and emails from home however | will not be able to answer any phone calls from my phone extension 8115



